
 

Annual Close-Up Contest 
 

17th March 2018 
 

Dear Senior Parents and Students 
 

The Annual Close-up Contest will take place on Saturday 21st April 2018!  
 

Students once again have the amazing opportunity to be in one of the most exciting events of the 
year.....the Annual Senior Close-up Contest!  All senior students are expected to participate. 
Students need to prepare a short performance of no longer than 8 minutes. Join your friends and 
guest magicians for a day of fun and magic in the College of Magic Theatre. Award winners will 
be announced at the end of each category. 
 
Please note – In 2018 the Course 4 contest will see the Course 4 students presenting their 
favourite Rope/Billiard Ball or Silk Routine.  
 

Please note the times on    Saturday 21st April 2018 
College of Magic Theatre 

Course 4: 10.00am (8 Minutes Max) 

Course 5 and 6: 2.00pm (8 Minutes Max) 
 
Top achievers will be selected for the Western Cape Junior Magician Championships. We look 
forward to seeing all our parents, families and friends at these events – entry is free!  
 
Please remember: The Senior Close-up Contest replaces the usual Course 4, 5 and 6 
lesson times and classes on Saturday 21st April. 
 
Yours Magically 
 

 
 
David Gore      
DIRECTOR 
 

P.S.  Students are encouraged to attend tutorials during the week. Mondays, 
Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays: 3.00pm to 5.30pm. (Note not Wednesdays!) 
Arrive with your planned act and there will be staff members on hand to assist you. 
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